



Ref: KPIS/BE/cs034/2021

June 2, 2021

Dear KPIS Community,

Thank you for your input in the recent survey regarding possible summer school at KPIS, your information, feedback, comments and suggestions are well received. With that in mind, Due to the continued uncertainty around the covid-19 situation in the country, the **school will continue to operate campus closure until further notice**. This means that our initial planned campus-based first summer session (June 14 - July 2) will not be running as scheduled.

Nevertheless, we remain hopeful that the school will be able to open campus safely for a later session at some point this summer (Initially planned for July 5 - July 23) should the conditions change.

We continue to monitor and assess the situation closely, and will update the community again regarding this when conditions improve or by the latest mid june.

Thank you for your continued support, patience and understanding.

Best regards,

KPIS Leadership Team



Ref: KPIS/BE/cs034/2021

2 มิถุนายน 2564

เรียน ท่านผู้ปกครอง

ขอขอบพระคุณสำหรับข้อมูลที่ท่านกรอกในแบบสอบถามเกี่ยวกับการเรียนการสอนภาคฤดูร้อนที่โรงเรียนนานาชาติกิรพัฒน์ฉบับล่าสุด ข้อมูล คำแนะนำ ข้อเสนอแนะต่างๆ นั้นทางโรงเรียนฯ ได้รับเป็นที่เรียบร้อยแล้ว หากแต่สถานการณ์การแพร่ระบาดของโคโรนาไวรัสในประเทศในขณะนี้ยังไม่มีความแน่นอน โรงเรียนฯ **พึงขอแจ้งปิดการเรียนการสอนที่โรงเรียนฯ ต่อไปจนกว่าจะประกาศให้ท่านทราบอีกครั้งหนึ่ง** ทั้งนี้หมายรวมถึงแผนการที่จะทำการเปิดการเรียนภาคเรียนฤดูร้อนในช่วงแรกที่โรงเรียนฯ (วันที่ 14 มิถุนายน - 2 กรกฎาคม) ก็จะไม่สามารถเปิดดำเนินการได้

อย่างไรก็ตาม ทางโรงเรียนฯ หวังเป็นอย่างยิ่งว่าหากสถานการณ์ดีขึ้น เราน่าจะสามารถเปิดการเรียนการสอนภาคเรียนฤดูร้อนหลังจากช่วงเวลาดังกล่าวที่ระบุไว้ข้างบนได้ (คาดว่าจะในวันที่ 5 - 23 กรกฎาคม)

ทางโรงเรียนฯ จะเฝ้าสังเกตการณ์และติดตามสถานการณ์อย่างใกล้ชิดและจะแจ้งให้ท่านได้รับทราบอีกครั้งภายในกลางเดือนมิถุนายนนี้

ขอขอบพระคุณในความเข้าใจ และความร่วมมือด้วยดีมาโดยตลอดของทุกท่านมา ณ โอกาสนี้

ขอแสดงความนับถือ

คณะผู้บริหาร

โรงเรียนนานาชาติกิรพัฒน์